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20th Decr. 79

Sir.

In reply to your letter of

to 8th instant, I have to inform

you that as shingle timber

evidently has a market value

or it would not be considered

worth manufucturing, I fail

to are why the Indians

should not receive some

value for that taken by the

Lessee of the Timber limit

on Parry Island.

the
With regard to

had

report that a survey

been

Charles SRine, Esq.

Indian Supt.

Parry Sound,

Ont.
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